
Simply Fun Childcare News

REMINDERS

• Latest drop-off time: at 9.30 AM 

every morning

• Pick up time: at 4.30 PM every 

afternoon

• Due for the monthly fee: the first 5 

days of every month 

• Subsidy: kindly review your child’s 

subsidy approval and renew it 1-2 

months before the expiry date 

• Leave/Absence: please email the 

office or let your child’s teacher 

know about your child’s leave 

(absence) plan early in advance.

Dear Simply Fun’s Families,

As spring approaches, I want to thank you for being part of 

our Simply Fun Centers family. We’re excited for a month 

filled with St. Patrick’s Day fun and springtime activities, 

helping your little ones learn and grow.

Wishing you a joyful and bright March!

Warm regards,

Brenda Irvine (The Owner)



Dear Simply Fun Families,

As we step into March, we’re excited to welcome the changing seasons and all the 

fun and learning that comes with it! This month, we’ll be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day 

and exploring the wonders of springtime through a variety of engaging activities 

designed for all age groups, from infants and toddlers to preschoolers.

 St. Patrick’s Day Fun: We’re bringing a little luck and magic to the centers with 

exciting St. Patrick’s Day-themed activities:

• St. Patrick’s Day Sensory Bins are filled with green items, shamrocks, and gold 

coins for hands-on exploration.

• Shamrock Art & Crafts where children will create fun and colourful shamrock 

designs.

• Scavenger Hunts and Gold Coin Treasure Hunts to spark curiosity and adventure.

• Pot of Gold Name Crafts to help children practice letters while making a 

personalized pot of gold.

• Clover Suncatchers to brighten up our windows and celebrate the season.

 Welcoming Spring: As the seasons change, we’ll dive into the wonders of spring 

with activities that encourage curiosity and creativity:

• Outdoor park adventures to observe blooming flowers and chirping birds.

• Spring Sensory Bottles filled with flowers, beads, and colours that capture the 

beauty of the season.

• Butterfly Arts & Crafts and Flower Handprints to celebrate growth and change.

• Planting Seeds and Decorating Flower Pots — a fun way for the children to watch 

nature grow, right from their classrooms!

These activities will be adapted for all age groups, ensuring that both infants & 

toddlers and preschoolers can explore, create, and enjoy March to the fullest. We look 

forward to a fun-filled month of discovery and celebration with your little ones. Thank 

you for your continued support and for being part of our Simply Fun Centers family!

Warm regards,

Simply Fun Team
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